SENIOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES

January 3, 2017

The following members were in attendance:

Ruth Appel, Denise Barry, Helen Dubin, Ted Ernst, Eileen Fishkin, Fran Giambaco, Isabel Jacob, Thomas McKenzie, Sylvia Ohrwashel, Sarita Pathak, Cecily Ouimet, Ed Russin, Gloria Russin

Minutes from the December meeting was accepted by Sylvia and Cecily.

Denise Barry's Report

- Denise thanked Diane from Office on Aging for the wonderful and informative presentation at the December meeting
- Registration went well. There were only about 50 walk-ins, half the amount that usually shows up
- Suggestion was made by Ed to have a session on Cell Phone and Tablet Usage. Denise will work with Ed who volunteered to run this session. Suggestion was made to possibly work with the TAC group.
- The holiday party had very low enrollment. It was a struggle to get 90
 people to attend. Suggestion was made to possibly have this year's holiday
 party at the rec center.
- If low enrollment for trips and events continues it will affect 2017 year. Expect that there will probably be cancellations where enrollment is low.
 - Suggestion made to put out booklet three times a year and have shorter lead times for trips.
 - Denise would ask Lynn Franco if they could get seed money ahead of time
- Denise would like to see a more active board. Possibly a fundraiser or something with children, i.e. school group. Something for the community would be nice. Denise asked the committee to think about this and come with some suggestions to the February meeting.
- o Phyllis Schnall is not well. It would be nice if we sent her cards.

Meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m.

Next meeting is Tuesday, February 7th at 10:30 a.m.